
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 
1/7 - Last day of Term 2 

 
 

Term 3 
18/7 - Staff Development Day 
19/7 - Students return to school 

Week 10  Term 2 

27th June 2022 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 

Updating contacts 

If your details have changed eg: phone 

number, address or emergency contacts. 

Please ring the office to update on  

67 233 437.  Thank you 

Merit Award Recipients 

Student of  the Week &  

PBL Bear Recipients 

PBL Award Recipients 



Principal’s Report 

Student reports and parent/ teacher interviews 
Student reports were issued today as part of parent teacher interviews. These interviews are a great 
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with their class teacher. If you were unable to attend the 
interviews, your child’s report will be posted in the mail.  
 
Athletics 
This week students will have the opportunity to practise the variety of athletics field events in 
preparation for the Sapphire Small Schools Athletics Carnival early next term. This will include high 
jump with the finals for this event taking place this Wednesday in the middle session. 
 
The Sapphire Small Schools Athletics Carnival will be held early next term at the new athletics precinct 
at the Inverell Sporting Complex. Permission notes will be sent home in the first week of next term.  
 
NAIDOC Week 
Tingha Public School will recognise NAIDOC Week next term when the weather warms up. It is hoped 
that the Sapphire Small Schools will join us to celebrate this very important week. 
  
Small Schools Gala Day 
What a fabulous day we had last Friday for the Small Schools Sports Gala Day!!! We shared this day 
with Gum Flat, Gilgai, Delungra and Bonshaw Public Schools. The students participated in rugby 
league, cricket, hockey and golf activities. We want to thank all the development officers and their 
support teams for helping to make this day such a success. 
 
Teacher Industrial Action this Thursday 
The NSW Teachers Federation has directed its membership to take industrial action in the form of a 24 
hour strike on Thursday 30 June 2022. As a result of this strike, our school will be operating on very 
minimal teacher supervision.  
 
It is hard to believe that this is the last week for Term 2. I would like to thank all the staff and students 
for their commitment to learning this term. I would also like to thank all the parents, caregivers and 
community members who continue to support the endeavors of the school. As I say “it takes a 
community to raise a child” and we all need to be in it together. 
 
I would like to wish everyone a lovely winter break and I look forward to welcoming all students back 
on Tuesday 19th July. 
 
Melinda Partridge 
Principal 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 



Spotlight on 

2/3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2/3 have been busy becoming 

‘town planners’. They have 

combined their collaborative skills, with their imagination, to create not one but two 

town and city models. They explored mapping and geometry skills to draw a birds 

eyeview of their town and to make buildings and roadways for their city and town. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2/3 created amazing artworks of rockets blasting into space. 



Last Friday,our whole school travelled to Inverell to participate in the Sapphire Small Schools Gala Day 

along with Gum Flat, Gilgai, Delungra and Bonshaw. The students had the chance to try golf, hockey, NRL 

and cricket. A great day was had by all who attended. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Small Schools Gala Day  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen News 

We are up and running for another year. We are in need of some helpers in the canteen, if you 
would like to volunteer in the canteen please ring and speak with Mrs Partridge.  

A reminder all orders are to be in by no later than 9am for them to be ready by lunch time. There 
will be NO hot food or cold drinks available at recess due to the canteen closing at 12 noon.  

Lunch bags are sent home every Tuesday. 

 

 


